

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

Washington, D.C. 20463

September 30, 2022

Via Electronic Mail

cspies@dickinsonwright.com kreynolds@dickinsonwright.com

Charlie Spies, Esq. Katie Reynolds, Esq. Dickenson Wright PLLC 1825 Eye Street, NW, Suite 900 Washington, DC 20006

RE: MUR 7914

Dear Mr. Spies and Ms. Reynolds:

On July 27, 2021, the Federal Election Commission notified your clients, National Rifle Association of America, National Rifle Association of America Political Victory Fund and Christina Majors as treasurer, NRA Victory Fund, Inc. and Christina Majors as treasurer, and National Rifle Association Institute for Legislative Action, of a complaint alleging violations of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.

On September 13, 2022, the Commission considered the complaint but was equally divided on whether to dismiss or find no reason to believe as to the allegations that your clients violated 52 U.S.C. § 30121(a)(2) and 11 C.F.R. § 110.20(g), (h) by knowingly soliciting, accepting, or receiving contributions from a foreign national and providing substantial assistance to foreign nationals making contributions, expenditures, independent expenditures, or disbursements for electioneering communications. Accordingly, the Commission closed its file in this matter.

Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days. *See* Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 (Aug. 2, 2016), effective September 1, 2016.

If you have any questions, please contact Ray Wolcott, the attorney assigned to this matter, at (202) 694-1302.

Sincerely,

Mark Shonkwiler

Assistant General Counsel

Marke Shankwilor